
From: Michael Bouhuys
To: Jeanette Brown
Cc: Wanda Gautney
Subject: RE: Contract Extension for Unify Telephony System Maintenance and Support Services
Date: Friday, March 14, 2025 9:21:32 AM

  This message has originated from an External Source. Please use proper judgment and caution when
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Hello Jeanette,
Yes those contract terms an price are fine, do we just invoice you with the same PO# as
last year??
 
Thank You
Michael
 
 
***Please Note our new Email Address
michael.bouhuys@thewestridge.com ****
Michael Bouhuys 
Westridge Professional Services 
252 Cedarfield Drive 
Bartlett, Illinois 60103 
Cell – 630.881.1899 
mailto:michael.bouhuys@thewestridge.com 
 
From: Jeanette Brown <Jeanette.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov> 
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 9:05 AM
To: Michael Bouhuys <michael.bouhuys@thewestridge.com>
Cc: Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Contract Extension for Unify Telephony System Maintenance and Support Services
 
Mr. Bouhuys,
The Contract for Unify Telephony System Maintenance and Support Services will
expire June 6, 2025.  The contract included an option to issue two (2) twelve (12)
month contract extensions, if the Vendor agrees, at the same prices and terms as the
original contract award. 
The Baldwin County Commission would like to extend the contract for 12 months. 
See attached Contract for your review.
Please let me know if you agree to the second contract extension at the same prices
and terms of the original contract award dated May 2, 2023.  If so, the new contact
expiration will be June 6, 2026.
Thank you,
Jeanette Brown
Assistant Purchasing Director
Baldwin County Purchasing Department
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Phone: (251) 580-2567
Fax: (251) 580-2536
Email: Jeanette.Brown@baldwincountyal.gov
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